Prime Minister Day?

Would you like a long weekend (another Stat holiday) in February? Go here and vote YES!

The government is considering a new holiday. The Globe and Mail is doing a poll to see if we as
Canadians would like one. It would be the same as the American holiday Presidents day but ours
would be Prime Minister day.

Please go to the attached link and vote "yes" (on the right hand side) and maybe we will get a much
needed holiday during the gloomy months of the winter.
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http://www.globeandmail.com/series/primeministers/stories/campaign.html

